
  Gulf Coast Bridge Association
Unit 180

Board of Directors Meeting

May 10, 2011

The meeting was called to order by President, Anne Mahaffey at 4:50 p.m.

Members Present:                                      Members Absent:
     Jerry Grissom                                   Adrienne Lane
     Jane Hardin                                      Barbara Shook
     Janelle Kunellis                                
     Adrienne Lane                                
     Paul Lee                                          
     Arun Limaye                                    
     Lynne Logan                                     
     Anne Mahaffey
     Wilse Manning
     Michael Moses
     Pete Peterson
     Pat Roberts
     Lydia White

The minutes from the April meeting were passed out, read, and corrected.

Lynne Logan presented the treasurer’s report. 

Old Business:
 Lynne moved that when all updated information for the club directory is received, she 

will compile a current club directory when time allows. Paul Lee seconded the motion. 
The motion was passed by members present.

 After further discussion on landscaping, Lynne moved to postpone landscaping 
projects until the fall. Paul Lee seconded the motion. The motion was passed by 
members present.

 A member of our unit asked Anne if Unit 180 would purchase a Bridge Director’s 
Handbook in order to help prepare for the director’s test. Mike Moses moved that 
Unit 180 purchase this book. Paul Lee seconded the motion. The motion was passed by 
members present.

 Janelle Kunellis turned in her Statement of Independence.

New Business:
 The new president of ACBL will be visiting the Gautier bridge club on May 18. Lynne 

moved that available board members from Unit 180 attend. Janelle Kunelis seconded 
the motion. The motion was passed by members present.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:20 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted by 



Lydia White


